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“Hampshire County Dial-A-Lawyer” 

 

Wednesday, March 13, 2013, 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 
The Lawyer Referral Service of the Hampshire County Bar Association is sponsoring a Dial-A-

Lawyer call-in program.  Residents of Hampshire County can receive free legal advice on 

Wednesday, March 13, 2013.  Hampshire County residents who have legal concerns or 

questions should call (413) 586-8729 between the hours of 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. to speak with a 

volunteer attorney.  If a caller gets a busy signal, they are asked to hang up and try again.  

Normal telephone charges will apply.  Spanish and Korean speaking attorneys will also be 

available. 

 

The Lawyer Referral Service is a public service program administered by the Hampshire County 

Bar Association referring callers to panel attorneys or to other legal resources as needed, and 

providing free legal educational seminars to the public.  The Hampshire County Bar Association 

is a service organization composed of attorneys and dedicated to improving the quality of the 

practice of law in this county by providing support to the community, the bench and the bar on 

issues that are relevant to the local community. 
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